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Solid Removal & Recycle Committee
         Town of East Kingston

RFP Pre-Bidders Meeting Notice


There will be a pre-bidders meeting on May 1, 2024 at 7PM being held at the Town Offices for those bidding on the Solid Waste & Recycling RFP requirements.  

The purpose of this meeting is to answer any questions the suppliers may have and to review the RFP.

All meetings are open to the Public.  If you wish to be on the agenda to address a concern or to make a recommendation, you must contact the Chairperson Ron Morales at 603-642-8623 or ronmornh@comcast.net no later than 3 business days prior to the meeting.  No notice is required to attend the meeting as an observer.

For the Committee

Ron Morales
Ron Morales
Chairman

Posted:  East Kingston Town Offices Front Door and the Solid Waste Removal Legal Notice Section on the Town WEB Site. 
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